
ORIENTATION SESSION WAS CONDUCTED BY THE ACCESS TEAM @ USMS BHITSHAH 

A successful orientation session was conducted by the Access team for the applicants of Bhitshah and its 

nearby regions to elaborate the details of the “English Access Scholarship program" announced for June 

2024 to January 2026. It's a fully sponsored program by the Regional English Language Office (RELO), 

Islamabad which is currently open for different regions of Sindh whereas Bhitshah joins as newly covered 

area with the collaboration of Department of English (Linguistics and Literature), University of Sufism and 

Modern Sciences (USMS) Bhitshah.  Highlighting the courtesies and acknowledgements to Ms. Aisha 

Amanullah from the U.S. Consulate General Karachi, Ms. Sidra Niaz CEO Evolution, and Prof. Dr. Arabella 

Bhutto, Vice Chancellor, USMS for the active monitoring and guidance Pre-session to make it possible for  

on-site team to carry out a session smoothly. 

At the event Mr. Syed Atif Ali, the Access Program Manager presented the details of the Program. He was 

joined by Ms. Samreen Korejo, Ms Warsha Kumari, Mr.Fardeen the Access Alumni and English Team 

USMS led by Ms.Moomal Raza incharge HoD, Department of English, USMS, Bhitshah. The session turned 

out to be informative and engaging as the team not only shared the peculiarities and vision of the program, 

but also the  long lasting affects of the program that positively constructs and grooms  the personalities 

of the participants through active engagement in Multifaceted activities throughout the course. 

To summarise the day the Q&A session followed the presentations  where the audience asked the 

additional questions to get clarity about the program. Later , it was concluded by a photo session with a 

vote of thanks by  Ms.Moomal Raza  to RELO Pakistan, Access team, team English USMS and volunteers 

from BS English batches. 

 



















 


